
Rev. Fr. Scott Jablonski 
 

www.btcatholic.us 
 

Parish Offices & Pastoral Staff 
Lodiééééééééééééééé.(608) 592-5711 

Hoursééé..Monday - Thursday 8:30 am-4:30 pm 

Pastoréééééé...éé.Rev. Fr. Scott Jablonski x.1 

         fr.scott.jablonski@btcatholic.us 

Parish SecretaryééééééééMary R. Gamer  x.2 

         mgamer@btcatholic.us 

Coordinator of Pastoral CareééCindy Fischer  x.3 

         cfischer@btcatholic.us 

Coordinator of CatecheticséAndy Schindhelm  x.4      

         aschindhelm@btcatholic.us 

Parish Bookkeeperéééééé.Christine Taylor  x.5    

         ctaylor@btcatholic.us 

Maintenanceéééééééééééé..Lars Schwenn 

 

Blessed Trinity School & Staff  
Daneéééééééééééééééééé(608) 592-5711  

School OfficeéééééééééééRachel Munz  x.6 

         rmunz@btcatholic.us 

Principalééééééééééé..Mr. Jeffrey Karls  x.7   

         jkarls@btcatholic.us 
____________________ 

 

Pastoral Counciléééééééééééé..Jerry Mabis 

Finance Councilé.éééé...ééééé...Corey Detert 

Trusteesééé.éééééééééé..éé.Ben Mendez                                      

  éééééééééééééééé...Judy Pulvermacher 
 

Parish Cemeteries  
Saint Michael CemeteryééééDean Clemens 

Saint Patrick Cemeteryééééé...Mary Gamer 
 

Registration 
New parishioners are most welcome to the parish. 

All are invited to register in the parish office or 

online. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Ash Wednesday  5:30 pm ð 6:15 pm  

                 (Lodi) 

Friday          8:30 - 9:30 am   (Dane) 

Saturday        3:30 - 4:15 pm  (Lodi) 

Sunday           7:30 - 7:50 am  (Dane)      

If these times do not work, Father is 

more than happy to set up a time 

that works for you, please call him 

directly. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Friday             8:30 - 9:30 am (Dane) 
 

Stations Of The Cross 
Thursday        8:30 am (Lodi) 
Friday        12:15 pm (Dane) 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Our Baptismal Preparation Program 
is required for parents and God-
parents who wish to have a child bap-
tized. Please call the parish office in 
advance to register for the class and 
the baptism. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage 
The common policy of the Diocese  
of Madison requires a six month  
minimum notice before the date of 
marriage. 
 
 

Sick Calls or Team Care 
Please notify the parish office if you 
or someone you know would like Holy 
Communion at home, is in the  
hospital, or in need of Team Care. 

 

BLESSED TRINITY 
CATHOLIC PARISH 

Saint Patrick, Lodi Saint Michael, Dane 

February 26, 2017 
The Eighth Sunday In Ordinary Time 

 

Holy Mass Schedule 
Sunday              Saturday Vigil 4:30 pm  (Lodi) 

                          Sunday 8:00 am  (Dane)  

                          Sunday 10:00 am  (Lodi) 

Weekday:          Tuesday 8:00 am (Lodi) 

                          Ash Wednesday 8:00 am  (Dane) 

                          Ash Wednesday 6:30 pm (Lodi) 

                          Thursday 8:00 am  (Lodi) 

                          Friday 8:00 am  (Dane) 



NEWS & N OTES 
The Liturgical Season 
of Lent begins this 
Wednesday 

Lent begins on Ash Wednesday,  

March 1. Holy Mass with the  

distribution of ashes celebrated at 

Saint Michael at 8:00 am and at 

Saint Patrick at 6:30 pm.  
 

 

Lenten Schedule this Week 
Sacrament of Reconciliation  

Ash Wednesday 5:30 pm Saint Patrick  

Friday 8:30 am Saint Michael 

Saturday 4:00 pm Saint Patrick 

Sunday 7:30 am Saint Michael  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Friday 8:30 - 9:30 am Saint Michael 

Rosary before all Masses  

Stations of the Cross 

Thursday at Saint Patrick   8:30 am  

Friday at Saint Michael 12:15 pm  

 

Holy Week Schedule 
Chrism Mass 

Tuesday, April 11 7:30 pm at 

Saint Maria Goretti Church, Madison 

Holy Thursday 
Mass of the Lordõs Supper at 

Saint Michael at 6:30 pm, with 

Chapel of Repose until 11:00 pm 

Good Friday  Passion of the Lord 

12:15 pm Stations of the Cross at      

   Saint Michael 

3:00 pm Celebration of the Lordõs  

   Passion at Saint Patrick 

Easter Vigil 
Saint Patrick at 8:00 pm 

Easter Sunday Resurrection of the   

Lord 

Saint Michael 8:00 am 

Saint Patrick 10:00 am 

 

Palms  
Lent is fast approaching! 

You may bring your old 

palms from last year  to 

church over the next few 

weeks and we will be burning them. 

There is a basket placed in the main 

entryways at Saint Michael and 

Saint Patrick churches for you to 

place your old palms in. 
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PARISH, YOUTH & SCHOOL  NEWS 
 

Blessed Trinity Catholic School Registration 
Registration for the 2017/18 school year is now open . Any new family that 

registers before March 19, will receive a $500.00 discount. Please contact 

the school office or go to our website at www.btcatholicschool.us or call  

608 592 5711 ext. 6  or 7.  

 

End of Life Healthcare Issues - The Catholic Perspective 
Monday, February 27th, 6:30 pm at Saint Patrick, Lodi 
Are you or a loved one moving closer to the end of our earthly pilgrimage?  

Do you have questions or concerns about end of life healthcare-related is-

sues? If so, please join us on Monday evening, February 27th (at Saint  

Patrick church in Lodi, at 6:30pm) as Catholic Hospital Chaplain Doug  

Shepherd will offer a dynamic presentation that looks at many common end 

of life healthcare-related issues from a Catholic perspective. Chaplain Shep-

herd will help those who attend to learn the Catholic principles that pertain to 

end of life scenarios, and provide practical tools that will empower attendees 

to become advocates for human dignity even until the last breath. Donõt miss 

this incredibly important presentation! Please call Mary at the parish office to 

RSVP.  

 

ñForgivenò The Transforming Power of  Confession 
This Lent, please join Father Scott for a 4 week video-based study on the 

beautiful - but often misunderstood - Sacrament of Reconciliation. This study 

will take place on Tuesdays at Saint Patrick either at 4:45 am or 6:30 pm, on 

March 7, 14, 28 and April 4, lasting about 1 hour each. Please call the Parish 

Office or email Father Scott to register.  

 

Vocations... 
Called to Priesthood or a Religious Vocation? If you are interested in becom-

ing a priest, sister, or brother, talk with Father Scott Jablonski. 

fr.scott.jablonski@btcatholic.us 
 

Diocese of Madison 
Annual Catholic Appeal 2017 
ñWe will Serve the Lordò 

 

The theme for the 2017 Annual Catholic Appeal of the  

Diocese of Madison concentrates serving the Lord. We ask 

that God grant us a renewed sense of responsibility to truly 

Serve Him in our parishes, our diocese and the Church 

throughout the world. We ask that His grace make us even 

more generous in supporting those needs.  
 

Each pledge to the Annual Catholic Appeal supports dioce-

san ministries, education and services and assures a strong 

future for the Diocese of Madison and the people that it serves. 
 

This year each of us is asked to consider making a pledge, payable over five 

months.  Your gift will help enable the diocese to reach its goal and provide 

grant opportunities for Catholic schools, religious education programs and 

assisting distressed parishes in need. 
 

If you received your pledge form in the mail, please complete it and mail it 

back. 
 

Thank you for your prayerful consideration and generous response.  

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=YouTube+Logo+Button&Form=IRTRRL
http://www.btcatholicschool.us/
tel:(608)%20592-5711


PARISH & C OMMUNITY  EVENTS 
Blessed Trinity Parish Fish Fry in Dane 
Our next Fish Fry at Saint Michael in Dane will be held  

on Friday, March 3rd from 5:00 to 8:00 pm. Serving buffet 

style, including breaded cod, baked potatoes, French fries, baked beans, 

coleslaw, dinner rolls, and of course, fritters. Also, macaroni and cheese is 

available for dine-in only.  

The cost of the meal is $11.00 per person (Children ages 4 - 12 $6, and 

ages 3 and under free). This includes coffee, milk and dessert. We look for-

ward to seeing you there!  Thank you for your support and patronage. 

If you are interested in helping in the kitchen or dining areas, please contact 

Donna Kopp at 608-592-3398. Monies from the fish fries are used to pay 

operating expenses of Blessed Trinity Catholic School. Your donations of 

time and talent are truly appreciated. 

Fish Fry Desserts - There are two upcoming Fish Fries for which your dona-

tions of tasty finger desserts such as cupcakes, bars, brownies and cookies, 

are needed:  Friday, March 3 and Friday, March 17. A sign-up sheet for the 

03-03 Fry is now posted on the CCW bulletin board at Saint Patrick Church. 

Your participation in this CCW initiative to support our parish fries will be 

much appreciated. Please bring your desserts to Saint Patrick hall in Lodi by 

3:15 pm on March 3rd for delivery or take directly to Saint Michael in Dane 

by 4:30 pm the date of the Fry. Thank you! 
 

Men's Lenten Retreat:  March 10-12  
The Theme for his year's Lenten Retreat for Men at 

the Redemptorist Retreat Center in Oconomowoc is 

òWith the Lord there is Mercy and Plentiful Redemp-

tion!ó. The goodwill offering for this retreat is $200. 

Brochures and sign-up sheets are at Saint Michael 

and Saint Patrick. We will leave Saint Patrick Parking lot at 5:30 pm on Fri-

day, March 10th and return on Sunday March 12th at 1:00 pm. Carpool is 

available. For more information or to sign-up for the retreat, please contact 

Jerry Mabis at 608-215-0665. 
 

World Day of Prayer - March 3, 2017  
The annual celebration of World Day of Prayer will be hosted by First  
Lutheran Church, Lodi,  Friday March 3, at 1:00 pm.  All are welcome to  

participate in this worldwide ecumenical movement of Christian women of 

many traditions who come together to observe a common day of prayer 

each year. Each year women from a particular country write the prayer  

service providing an opportunity to learn about another culture and its  

tradition, while reflecting on themes of peace, justice and social action 

through the lens of the Gospel. The 2017 designated country is the  

Philippines. The approximately one-hour prayer service will be followed with 

a social in the church hall.   

Stewardship of Treasure 
Other Collections 
Capital Improvements ......... $120.00  
School Support ...................... $40.00 
 

Votive Candles ....................... $41.00 
_____________ 

 

òThank you for your generosity.  
Your stewardship is very  

important for our community.ó 

Blessed Trinity Parish - Stewardship of Treasure 
_______________________________February 15, 2017_- _February 21, 2017_________________________________ 

________________ Weekly Income      Weekly Needed Offertory  Weekly Over (Short)___________ 

Offertory Income $6,443.64       $8,250.00     ($1,806.36) 

____________________________________July 1, 2016_- _Februry 21, 2017__________________________________ 

    YTD Income      YTD Needed Offertory   YTD Over (Short)_____________ 

Offertory Income  $267,906.68          $280,500.00    ($12,593.32)  
 

The Catholic Parish of Blessed Trinity relies on the support of parishioners who generously  

share their time, talent and treasure. We thank you for your generosity as we 

proclaim the gospel message in sacrament and word. 

 

Please remember our parish in 

your will and estate plans! 

Contact the parish office for  

information on how. 

 
Name _____________________ 

 
Phone _____________________ 

 

Please clip this and return via 

the offertory collection or call  

the Parish Office 592-5711  
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Traveling Chalice  
Program 
In March the Traveling 

Chalice is will be at Saint  

Thomas. As part of the 

Traveling Chalice Program, 

each host family is asked to say a 

prayer each day as a family for in-

creased vocations and for current 

seminarians in the diocese, and to 

display the chalice in an appropriate 

but visible place at home. In monthly 

rotation, the Traveling Chalice will 

return to Saint Michael and Saint 

Patrick. Look for sign-up sheets for 

March at Saint Thomas, April at 

Saint Patrick and May at Saint  

Michael near the church entrances. 


